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Lissa Rowan

From: Lissa Rowan

Sent: 07 April 2020 15:38

To: Lissa Rowan

Subject: FW: Notice of Review - Planning Application 19/01606/APP

From:   

Sent: 07 April 2020 3:23 PM 
To: Lissa Rowan 

Subject: Re: Notice of Review - Planning Application 19/01606/APP 

 
Good afternoon Ms Rowan, 
 
Thank you for the update about this planning application. 
 
As per my original objection, and comments on the appeal, the distance between the two windows would be 
under 8 metres and would provide considerable overlooking. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
-- 

 
 




